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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 1:41 PM
To: 'Colleen Bonner'
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores Electrical Service

Good afternoon Ms. Bonner, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Colleen Bonner [mailto:cbonner44@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 12:24 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; commisioner.edgar@psc.state.fl.us; 
commioner.graham@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shores Electrical Service 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams, 
 
As a Florida resident of Indian River Shores, I am writing to urge you to consider the release of our Township from the 
grips of  Vero Beach and it’s chosen utility service.  While we are essentially “taxed” by paying higher rates than our Vero 
neighbors who then use the extra income to support city services, about which we have no vote or say.  It is certainly 
taxation with our representation, veiled as a public utility.   
 
I have a direct interest in the outcome of the Town’s petition for modification of territorial order (160049).  I formally 
request that you add me to the official docket mailing list so that I can receive notices of hearings or meetings related to 
the case.  My contact information is as follows; 
 
Colleen Bonner 
241 Indian Harbor Rd 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 
 
CBonner44@aol.com 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my concerns, 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
MAR 31, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 01672-16
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Colleen Bonner 




